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What We Are Learning! 

We have been enjoying the beautiful weather 

by getting outside as much as possible! We 

worked on the letter I with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We cut open a pumpkin, 

played in the gooey insides, and counted 

seeds. They wanted to bring seeds home! We 

also tasted some roasted seeds. We did 

candy corn math, pumpkin shapes and 

patterns, made a pumpkin diagram, made a 

foam jack-o-lantern, and painted a jack-o-

lantern picture. We also rotated through 

several different alphabet centers. In 

Religion we talked about rules and how Jesus 

wants us to love one another. In Art Class 

with Miss Beck they painted a Halloween 

picture with forks. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct. 31 – Halloween Party & Trunk or Treat   

Nov. 20-24 – Fall/Thanksgiving  Break            

Dec. 13 – Christmas Program                            

Dec. 21 – 1:00 pm dismissal                            

Dec. 21 – Christmas Holiday begins                 

Jan.   4 – Classes resume for students  

     

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday 

November 1st. 

Next week we will be working on the letter 

U and learning about our Five Senses.  

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Mrs. Steckler 

Tuesday – Halloween Party                                  

Wednesday – Oliver                                              

Thursday – Silas  

 Friday – Lyla  

 

 

 
 Notes 

Student Council would like to thank you for your generous donations to the Wabash County Animal Shelter. 

We collected 439 items for our furry friends! Congratulations to 3rd grade for collecting the most items. 

Our Halloween Party is Tuesday, October 31st.  Your little is invited to dress in costume. (No masks, face 

paint, weapons, or super scary costumes please.) We have everything we need for the party. Thank you! Your 

child may send in treat bags to pass out to the class (all treats must be peanut free). We have 13 Pre-K 

students. Please let me know if you would like to join us around 9:00 am for the party (and are up to date 

with the child protection classes).  We will also be participating in the Trunk or Treat in the back parking lot 

after nap time. We have bags for them to use. They will get a ton of goodies! 
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